
 

 

16 February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

It was wonderful to see many of you at the revision skills evening yesterday. I hope you found it 

useful and feel more equipped to support your child through their exams.  

If you were unable to attend, you can access the resources used at the evening through this link. 

Due to file sharing permissions, you need to be already signed into your child’s school Google 

account using their school email address and password to access them: 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1GFlHSK0LmCSskAdBMCTMNwXZ_TxyWuco?usp=drive_li

nk 

If the hyperlink does not work directly, try copying and pasting the address above into your internet 

browser. 

If you did attend the evening but did not leave feedback, please follow this link: 

https://forms.office.com/e/s1PtXsvsZY 

A reminder that the Year 11 second round of core mocks begins on 11th March. Your child has had 

their timetable and it is also available on the website under the exams section: Soham Village 

College - Internal Assessments and Mock Examinations (sohamvc.org) 

Many thanks for your continued support, if there is anything we can do to assist your child further as 

they prepare for their exams please do not hesitate to contact me directly. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Edward Slingsby 

Deputy Headteacher 

eslingsby@soham-college.org.uk 
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